
Newspaper Microfilming Project 

On April 1, 1974, the Indiana State Library received a 
grant from Lilly Endowment, Inc., to fund an Indiana news- 
paper project with the following goals: to generate a news- 
paper history for each Indiana county, to locate all extant 
copies of each newspaper, to microfilm all such newspapers on 
a priority basis, and to publish a computerized guide and union 
list of Indiana newspapers. The Endowment has funded the 
project for the first year with an offer of matching funds 
to the state of Indiana to continue i t  a second and third 
years. Anyone having information concerning Indiana news- 
papers is asked to contact Glenn A. Tebbe, Newspaper Micro- 
filming Project, Indiana State Library, 140 North Senate 
Avenue, Indianapolis, Indiana 46204. 




